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To: CVG Airlines 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 

 

Subject:  Taxiways November and Sierra Concrete Undersealing 

 

Date: April 7, 2014 

 

KCAB contract personnel will begin concrete undersealing work on Taxiways November 

and Sierra near the DHL ramp and facilities (see approximate depiction below). Work is to 

begin April 14, 2014 and estimated to end May 16, 2014. Please alert your Airline and air 

carrier business partners’ Flight Operations and Dispatch departments. NOTAMS will be 

issued as required. 

 

 


